
SMART WONDERS SCHOOL 
 

Thursday, 17th February 2022                                                                                                                         SWS/21-22/ACD/41A 

Dear Parent 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 
 

 We are glad to share that the COVID situation has improved and the Govt has allowed to open schools for classes 6 

onwards from 7th February 2022. We have already finished our syllabus and shared the date sheet for the final 

examinations and revisions are also going on in the online mode. Children were called in school for the offline 

remediation/doubt clearing sessions and attendance for these classes was very encouraging. We are aware that 

children had mostly studied in the online mode and now assessments are being conducted in the offline mode. You 

should not be worried about how your child will perform as assessments are conducted to ensure that we are meeting 

the learning standards. We are going to assess our children accordingly, thus it is very important that children appear in  

the offline assessments. 

 

Final Assessments for classes 8, 9 and Pre boards - Term 2 for class 10 will commence tomorrow, 18th February and for 

classes 6, 7 it will begin from 21st February 2022. We have done a detailed planning to conduct offline exam in a safe 

environment and sufficient arrangements are made to follow social distancing norms. Sanitization and fumigation will be 

done daily. 

 

We will take all precautions and follow guidelines/protocol shared by the CBSE. Children would be seated in their 
assigned seats and rooms. Only 18 children will be made to sit in a room. Examination would be conducted in a 
contactless mode. It is not mandatory for a child (14 years and above) to be vaccinated to appear in the assessment. 
However if the child is already vaccinated then share the vaccination certificate with the class educator. 

 
Children should be wearing the school uniform during the examination, preferably winter uniform. In case you don’t have 
winter uniform then your ward may wear th e summer uniform with sweater or  b lazer/ jacket etc. 
 
Kindly refer to the instructions to be followed and ensure that your ward 
 

1.  Wears proper winter/summer uniform for the examination. 

2.  Brings his/her own water bottle, small lunch box, and stationery etc -No sharing of water, food or stationery   

will be allowed. 

3. Has his/her own arrangement for transportation- buses will not ply - if going on his/her own or with others,   

kindly send a Permission letter for the same. 

4. Wears a proper mask all the time and maintains social distance. 

5. Reporting Time- 8.25 a.m. and Dispersal Time-12.15 p.m. 

6. Follows seating arrangement –already shared by the class educator. 

 

Wishing our children all the best for final examination. 

 
Warm regards 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 

Principal 

 

 

 


